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Accreditation 

Campbell University is accredited by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

Commission on Colleges to award Associate, Baccalaureate, Masters, Education Specialist, and 

Doctorate degrees. Contact the Commission on Colleges at 1866 Southern Lane, Decatur, 

Georgia 30033-4097 or call 404-679-4500 for questions about the accreditation of Campbell 

University. The Commission should be contacted only if there is evidence that appears to support 

the University’s significant non-compliance with an accreditation requirement or standard. 

Normal inquiries about Campbell University, such as admission requirements, financial aid, 

educational programs, etc., should be addressed directly to the appropriate office of the 

University and not to the Commission’s office. 

In addition, Campbell‘s Professional Education programs are accredited by the National Council 

for the Accreditation of Teacher Education (NCATE) and approved by the North Carolina 

Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI). The Social Work program is accredited by the 

Council on Social Work Education (CSWE). Also, the School of Law is accredited by the 

American Bar Association; the College of Pharmacy & Health Sciences by the Accreditation 

Council for Pharmacy Education; the Physician Assistant Program by the Review Commission 

on Education for the Physician Assistant (ARC-PA); the School of Medicine by the Commission 

on Osteopathic College Accreditation (COCA); and the Divinity School by The Commission on 

Accrediting of The Association of Theological Schools in the United States and Canada (ATS). 

We also have accreditations in the following areas: PGA Golf Management Program by the PGA 

of America; the Athletic Training Program by the Commission on Accreditation of Athletic 

Training Education (CAATE); and the Business School by the Accreditation Council for 

Business Schools & Programs (ACBSP).  For specific accreditation statements and statuses, 

please read below under the section for each college or school. 

Campbell University is a member of the Servicemembers Opportunity Colleges (SOC) 

Consortium. SOC, established in 1972, consists of national higher education associations and 

approximately 1,900 institutional members. SOC Consortium institutional members subscribe to 

principles and criteria to ensure that quality academic programs are available to military students 

including those on active duty, Coast Guard personnel, reservists, members of the National 

Guard, family members, civilian employees of the Department of Defense, and veterans of all 

Services. As a SOC Consortium member, this institution ensures servicemembers and their 

family members share in appropriately accredited postsecondary educational opportunities 

available to other citizens. Flexibility of programs and procedures particularly in admissions, 

counseling, credit transfer, course articulations, recognition of non-traditional learning 

experiences, scheduling, course format, and residency requirements are provided to enhance 

access of military students and their family members to higher education programs. As 

membership in SOC may change, please consult with the SOC/POC, John Roberson, Dean, 

Adult & Online Education. 


